
From: Brian Haltinner
To: Verbick, Jim
Cc: Verveer, Michael; Chad Vogel
Subject: Re: extension for granted liquor license - 112 King St. Wistiki LLC
Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 11:19:39 AM

Wistiki LLC dba The Lonely Pine
112 King St., Madison 53703

Re: Liquor license granted by ALRC on July 17, 2019 and by Common Council on 
August 6, 2019

We are requesting an extension to the granted license for the above entity and 
location for an additional 90 days while the landlord and his construction 
contractors finalize their plans for refinishing the space.

Thank you.

- Brian Haltinner, LLC Member, Chad Vogel, LLC Member




